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                             14th October, 2020 

 
 

 
 
Dear Prime Minister, 

 
Your back office has not sent any of the paperwork which I requested on 05/08/19.  
Please forward this to me as soon as possible with some explanation as to why they 

broke the law. 
 

Mrs May started the process of review and education of professionals to help these 
children; just the start of the process.  Once she knew the facts I am sure that she 
would have got back to me with the results of their investigation.  If this is not so, 

please let me know. 
 
Multiple mistakes from many cabinets and strategic plans have lead to the seriousness 

of the autistic/learning difficulties debacle which is being endured by them now. 
 

Having been briefed, it should be clear to you how much pain and suffering Child X and 
family have gone through due to a broken system on a limited budget which by-passes 
human rights to balance the books. 

 
My questions are what have you done to solve this problem, and why has there been no 

contact with the family? 
 
Please supply details of your complaints procedure, within the required 14 days. 

 
Yours respectfully, 
 

 
 

Howard Lamb  
DC 
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